
January 28th, 1926.

«

\ .
Colonel Cortlandt Starnes, 
Commissioner, R.C.M. Police, 
Ottawa, Ont.

My dear Commissioner:-
Thank you for your letter

of January 27th.
I am painfully surprised 

to learn that apparently Inspector Lindsay has 
not played the game as fairly as he should have. 
I know how annoye you must be, and rightly so. 
It always bitterly disappoints me to 1 earn that 
one whom you have gone out of your way to help 
appears unworthy of the attention, 
shall let Herbert MoIson know about this matter.

)

I think I

Yours faithfully,

‘
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